
 
 

 
 
 
Dear parent / caregiver, 
 
On Saturday August 19th, we are running a school disco for the Year 7-10 students. 
This is a student led initiative to raise funds for the Kathmandu circus scholarships. 
Ticket price is $10 and needs to be paid prior to the disco. 
 
The disco is being held in the upstairs function room at the YMCA (12 Hereford 
street). There is parking on the Cashel street side of the building. The disco starts at 
7pm and finishes at 9pm sharp. 
 
Drinks and snacks will be available for purchase during the event and there will be a 
raffle. Prizes have been donated by New World supermarket and Scorpio books. 
 
Teaching staff will supervise the event and we warmly invite any interested parents 
to help supervise. 
 
Event: Disco 
Where: Upstairs - YMCA, 12 Hereford street 
When: Saturday 19th August, 7pm – 9pm 
Cost: $10 (plus affordable refreshments and raffle if you wish) 
 
Please return the following to your Learning Advisor by Wednesday 16th August 
 

 

 
 
___________________ (student name) will attend the disco YES / NO 
             (circle as appropriate) 
 
 
___________________ (student name) agrees to uphold school values during the 
                                                           disco 
 
 
I have enclosed $10 for a ticket. 
 
 
I am able / unable to help supervise the disco. 
         (circle as appropriate) 
 
 
 
_______________________                 _______________________________ 
Sign here     Parent / Caregiver name: 
 


